
Christmas Choir Events 

Christmas is always a busy �me of year for Fishergate choir! Please note the following dates in your diary 

of events the choir will be taking part in. 

Friday 2nd December—singing at the school fair—�mings to follow 

Tuesday 6th December 2 - 3pm—Carol Singing in York City Centre to raise money for Friends of Fisher-

gate who are funding our coach for Young Voices. This will all take part in school �me. 

Saturday 10th December —Selby Abbey Carols—thank you to all those people who have replied to say 

they can take part. Timings to follow. 

Wednesday 14th December at 6pm—Carols by Candlelight in the school hall. We expect all choir mem-

bers to take part in this special fes�ve event in school. 

 

All are welcome at these special fes�ve events so please do come along and support our children! 

Thank you for your con�nued support, 

 

Rachel Teale and Liz Spain 


